
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: 15 November 2020 6:55 PM 
To: Suada 
Cc: mis zeneva; Denis Zisko; coordinator aarhus 
Subject: ACCC/C/2020/177 (Bosnia and Herzegovina) - Party concerned's response not yet received 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Ms. Numic, 
 
I refer to my letter to you of 23 March 2020 forwarding communication ACCC/C/2020/177 for Bosnia and 
Herzegovina’s written response.  
 
As I had explained in my letter, in accordance with paragraph 23 of the annex to decision I/7, Bosnia and Herzegovina 
had a maximum of five months from the date of my letter, that is until 23 August 2020, to provide its written response 
to the communication. Please note that the five month deadline has been set by the Meeting of the Parties and cannot be 
extended. 
 
To date, however, the Committee has not received Bosnia and Herzegovina’s response to the communication. If you 
have in fact already sent it, but due to a failure in delivery, it has not reached us, I would be grateful if you would send it 
again to aarhus.compliance@un.org forthwith. 
 
Alternately, if Bosnia and Herzegovina has not yet submitted its response to the communication, I would be grateful if 
you would do so as a matter of urgency in the coming week.  
 
At its 68th meeting on 23-27 November, the Committee will review any developments with respect to communication 
ACCC/C/2020/177. If Bosnia and Herzegovina’s response to the communication has not been received before the start 
of the Committee’s meeting, the failure by the Party concerned to comply with the required deadline will be announced 
by the Chair of the Committee in open session at the meeting. It will also be recorded in the meeting report. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding the above. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona  
 

 
 
Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  
Aarhus Convention secretariat  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
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Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 
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